
Dear Sir

I wish to register my objections to the part of the plan covering Green Belt sites.

The Green Belt has been part of Enfield’s heritage for many years, jealously preserved and
treasured by local residents and visitors alike.

Any infringement of this would be a betrayal of those who have who have respected and
striven to maintain this enormous asset for our borough. 
The garden centres at Crews Hill are valued businesses which enable us to keep our
homes and gardens flouising with plants and flowers which as essential in the fight
against climate change which w are all urged to do.
The garden centres provide hospitality areas which ar3e uch enjoyed by local residents
Whitewebbs Park and Hadley Woods provide open air recreation for thousands of local
residents. 
These areas are filled with trees absorbing lethal carbon in our atmosphere.  What are
you doing to  support “no carbon” by destroying these areas?
The whole nature of our green and lovely borough would be completely changed.  Do we
want this?  NO!

Please register my strongest possible objection to these proposals.  Do you really want to be 
remembered as the destroyer of the individuality and beauty of our amenity?  When it’s gone, 
it’s gone forever.


